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Letter of support for nomination of Prof. JaeSeung Song for the position of
oneM2M Technical Plenary Vice-Chair '

Korea Electronics Technology Institute (KETI) is pleased to nominate Prof.
JaeSeung Song for the position of oneM2M Technical Plenary Vice-Chair.

Prof. Song has a gained extensive experience in ICT and telecommunications
standards and technologies since 2004 until his current involvement in [oT/M2M.
He obtained considerable experience in standardization through making many
contributions as well as holding rapporteurships and official managerial positions.

As the oneM2M Technical Plenary Vice Chair for the previous two years, he has
shown a strong leadership and given a profound contribution to develop oneM2M
specifications.

He also holds leadership roles in many international conferences and workshops
on [oT/M2M.

With his experience in ICT and telecommunication standards, and involvement in
academia and industry, we are confident that Prof. Song will give a very positive
influence and sincere contributions to oneM2M Technical Plenary.

KETI will provide all necessary support for Prof. Song to perform his activities as
the oneM2M Technical Plenary Vice-Chair very successfully.

Yours Sincerely,
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Kwangho Won
Vice President
Korea Electronics Technology Institute.



